NOAA R/V Ronald H. Brown’s C-band radar work done in FY03:
Training sessions for scientists and engineers were done on the ship, in Boulder, and at Sigmet, Inc.  This expanded the number of people who are trained to operate this radar system.  Routine maintenance was done on the radar.  This included replacing wiring, calibrations and leveling of the C-band radar.  New Linux computers were configured to replace the two radar computers on the ship.  The software licenses and maintenance were also continued with Sigmet, Inc.
NOAA R/V Ronald H. Brown’s C-band radar work to be done in FY04:
Installation of the two new computers needs to be done while the ship is in port.  Laser leveling of the antenna motion stabilization (INU) should be done in port also.  It has been suggested that this should be done every few years.  Routine maintenance, such as calibrations, will need to be done to have the system functional for upcoming experiments.  The Sigmet software licenses and maintenance will also need to be continued.
